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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise – 

 

(a) on what date Customer and Local Services will move to the new Government Headquarters; 

(b) whether this move will leave Philip Le Feuvre House vacant; 

(c) what plans, if any, there are for the future use of Philip Le Feuvre House; and  

(d) the total operational space, in square metres, of Philip Le Feuvre House?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

a) The occupation plan continues to evolve with a number of interdependencies in the contractor and 

M&D having a material bearing on the dates.  The CLS move date is not yet set but planning is 

being undertaken on the assumption that they will move in early December 2024. 

b) The intention is to have agreed the disposal of Philip Le Feuvre house so there is no gap. 

c) The current assumption is that the CLS buildings will be disposed of for residential redevelopment.   

d) Net internal area of Philip Le Feuvre house is 2145m2.  It is linked at ground and first floors with 

Huguenot House which has a net internal area of 571m2 

 

 

 

The current plans for disposal are being briefly interrupted by further considerations of alternative site use. 

 


